We are a state-level affiliate of the American Speech-
Language-Hearing Association. Our relationship with
ASHA provides the NHSLHA Executive Board access to
leadership training to better understand and serve the
needs of professionals and consumers of the speech,
language and hearing sciences. Through ASHA we obtain
the credibility to intervene on the behalf of our
community in many forums.

AMERICAN
SPEECH-LANGUAGE-
HEARING
ASSOCIATION

The Speech-Language-Hearing
Association of New Hampshire
is a non-profit, state-level,
professional association. We
are dedicated to providing
professionals and consumers
with information and resources
regarding the speech, language
and hearing sciences in the
state of New Hampshire.



The Benefits of NHSLHA Membership

Members will enjoy benefits that facilitate professional practice, help with client support,

as well as, create a forum in which professional expertise can be used to improve laws and

regulations in the state of New Hampshire. Become a member to gain access to the larger

network of speech, language and hearing professionals. We are strongest together.
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It Takes a Community

Any professional will understand the struggle to gain information. The
New Hampshire Office of Licensed Allied Professionals can help with
licensure questions and ASHA can help with general practice questions,
but only NHSLHA is there for you if you have questions specific to
practicing in New Hampshire. Join our community to gain access to a
larger pool of experience, resources and professionals. We’re here to help.

Making a Difference

Did you know that NHSLHA was instrumental in the development and
implementation of the Speech Language Assistant Associate’s Degree
Program at Nashua Community College? Did you know that NHSLHA has
lobbyists advising the Executive Board on state legislative matters? If you
want to make a difference in the New Hampshire, speech, language and
hearing community, you can find a way to do so through NHSLHA.

The NHSLHA News

The NHSLHA News is a monthly newsletter, for members, in which current
issues in the speech, language and hearing sciences are discussed.
Members can look forward to member spotlights, therapy ideas, action
alerts for impending law or regulation changes, service awards, apps and
websites to use as planning resources, article reviews and much, much
more!

Check nhslha.org, or NHSLHA News for exclusive Members-Only discounts!

Become a Member

You can become a NHSLHA member now, by visiting our website NHSLHA.org.
From our home page, select MEMBERSHIP. On the drop-down menu, select
BECOME A MEMBER. You can follow the link to a PDF, fill in the form and send it
to nhslha@gmail.com or NHSLHA, P.0. Box 1538, Concord NH, 03302. Soon,

payment will be available through our online Store, via PayPal.



